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Dear Parents, 

Please see below some important updates for your attention; 

Novel Coronavirus 
As previously stated we are still monitoring the situation closely.  Next week we will continue with the measures put in place this week.  If anything changes over the weekend we will of course be in contact.  See attached some more information on staying healthy during this time.  

Lift Lobby
As I'm sure many of you have seen we are continuing to work on the lift lobbies.  Currently contractors are working through the night to remove the tiles and we are expecting that everything will be complete by the time we return from our half term holiday.  Thank you for your patience and understanding  during this time.

Pedestrian Entrance 
Please note that the  new pedestrian entrance (just past the main entrance)  will be open from Tuesday next week.  This entrance is not to be used as a drop off point, it is only to be used by pedestrians who are walking into the school.  This is very important to ensure that emergency access to the hospital is not compromised.  

Library Improvements 
We are delighted to announce that we will be starting work on phase 1 of our library improvements over the half term holiday.  Primary and Secondary libraries will be temporarily rehomed in spare classrooms.  

We wish you all a good weekend with your families, 

Kind Regards 


Tor, Mark and the Executive Team 


Mark Johnson 
Business Director 

The British School Yangon
Taw Win Street, Myangone
Yangon, Myanmar
Phone: +95 (0) 9250739873

info@britishschoolyangon.org
www.britishschoolyangon.org
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